
 

 
 
 
January 15, 2021 
          
Dear Family and Friends, 
 
I hope you and your family are all doing well and keeping safe.   
 
Thanks be to God, this week’s Resident and Staff COVID-19 tests all came back negative. The next round 
of testing will be on Tuesday, January 19. Because of this good news, the Department of Public Health    
stated that we will only need once a week testing. Tomorrow, January 16, we will be having our first 
of three COVID-19 vaccination clinics. Walgreens will be hosting the vaccination clinics here at 
the Home. A lot of time and work has been dedicated in planning and preparation of our site for the 
clinic. Please pray with us that all goes well. 
 
Because of the negative test results, we will be resuming balcony visits starting Monday, January 
18. Please refer to the protocols on arranging visits with the Sisters on the units ahead of time.   
We can not accommodate spontaneous visitations. 
 
May you all have a nice weekend. 
 
 
Thank you and God bless you,  
 

 
  
  
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


